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UNDERGROUND FUEL TANK REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 

 

 

March 9, 2022 

 

The purpose of this addendum is to provide detailed information to all Bidders. This addendum is 

hereby included in and made part of the Contract Documents, whether or not attached thereto.  

Receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged on the Acknowledgement of Addenda Form 

provided.   

 

 

Due to the long lead time in receiving fuel tanks, the work may be completed in 2023.   The 

project work cannot start until May 1, 2023 and must be completed in full working order by 

October 15, 2023. 

 

 

Please acknowledge this addendum on your bid form provided. 
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